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Hi There and Happy Friday!
 
I am reaching out in support of the renovation and reopening of The Royal Poinciana Playhouse.
 
The fusion of art, fashion, and food has created an unparalleled experience at the Plaza.
 
The revitalization of the Playhouse as one of the top cultural arts experiences in the country will be a
great benefit to the Palm Beach community.
 
We are hopeful and thrilled for its approval!!!
 
Proper Regards,
 
G A L I • E D W A R D S 
P R O P E R • C L E A N I N G
gali@propercleaning.com
O: 866.2PROPER
C: 818.216.8840
 
Disclaimer: The content in this email is confidential and is only intended for the recipient specified in
this message. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a
written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message
and follow with its deletion.
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